OSKALOOSA COMMUNITY SCHOOL BUS TRANSPORTATION FORM

For families of Oskaloosa Christian School

2024-2025

Dear Parents,

ALL FAMILIES must register their child (children) if they will be riding the school bus for the
2024/2025 school year. Please indicate if your child (children) will be riding to or from a babysitter
instead of from the home address. In order for Christian School students to utilize bus transportation
they must live at least two miles away from our school. If you have any questions, feel free to contact the
Transportation Department at 672-0128. Please bring or mail this completed form to the Oskaloosa

Christian School office.

Thank-you,
Bill Almond
Director of Transportation

Bus Number (if known) Date
Check if your student will be riding in the AM PM
Student 1. Grade School
2. Grade School
3. Grade School
4. _ Grade School
Parent(s) Address
Home Phone Mom’s Work Mom’s Cell
Home Phone Dad’s Work Dad’s Cell

Any health concerns the driver should be made aware of?

Will the student be riding to or from a babysitter or daycare provider? Yes/No 1If yes, please fill out
the information below. To a sitter’s (PM)  From a sitter’s (AM) (Circle one)

Sitter Address Phone

Begin Date Parent’s Signature

Cell




